Rebekah Msuya-Collison

From: Dan Smith <dsmith@mbpc.ca>

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 11:21 AM

To: Rebekah Msuya-Collison

Cc: Jeff Kints'; 'Sarah Smith’; Dan Best; Jay McGuffin

Subject: Mr. Jeff Kints File # SHu OPA 14 and SHu D14-714/2018 (Exeter Golf Course)

Good morning Rebekah,

Please accept this as notification that our client, Mr. Jeff Kints, respectfully requests that his applications for an Official
Plan Amendment and Zoning By-law Amendment (Files SHu OPA 14 and SHu D14-Z14/2018), scheduled to be heard on
Monday September 17, 2018, be deferred. Our client has encountered some unforeseen scheduling issues and has

determined that postponing consideration of the applications is in his best interests.

Please advise if the contents of this email are sufficient for the deferral request or whether a more formal written

request is required.
We would kindly request that you confirm receipt of this email for our records.
Kind regards,

Dan Smith

Dan Smith, MA

Senior Planner

MONTEITH BROWN PLANNING CONSULTANTS
610 Princess Avenue, London, Ontario, N6B 2B9 (Map)
Tel.: (519) 686-1300 / Fax: (519) 681-1690

E-mail: dsmith@mbpc.ca Web: www.mbpc.ca
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This email transmission, including all attachments, is directed in confidence to the person(s) named above, and may not be otherwise distributed, copied or
disclosed. The contents of this e-mail transmission may also contain personal information of which collection and use is regulated by the Personal Information and
Protection and Electronic Documents Act. S.C. 2000 c. 5. If you have received this e-mail transmission in error, or do not agree to compliance with the Act, please
notify the sender immediately by telephone or reply e-mail and delete this message without making a copy. Due to the inherent risks associated with the Internet,
we assume no responsibility for unauthorized interception of any Internet communication with you or the transmission of computer viruses. Thank you for your co-
operation.



